
 

 

 

 

 

Attention all contractors interested in submitting a bid for Snow removal at the 
CTTC and MTDI sites for the FY’19 season. 

 

Due to a few unforeseen circumstances, we found it necessary to delay the 
deadlines for bid submittals and contract awarding.   

The new schedule will be as follows: 

Tuesday September 4th 9:30AM:  Final site walk through for potential 
bidders. Randy Murphy will meet all contractors at the CTTC site at 9:30AM. He 
will escort everyone through the entire sites explaining all of the needs for the 
site. Then once that tour is over, everyone will need to drive to the MTDI site for 
the same type of walk through respectively. 

 

Thursday September 6th 1PM: Sealed bids must be labeled “GC-1902 
SNOW REMOVAL – ATTN: CHRIS JONES” and must be received in the Garrett 
College Facilities Office before 1:00 p.m. on September 7, 2018. Bids must be in a 
sealed envelope and clearly marked on the outside of the envelope.  Unsealed 
bids, or bids delivered by fax or email will not be accepted. 

 

Thursday September 6th 1:30PM: In the Facilities lunchroom Randy 
Murphy and Chris Jones will publicly open all of the bid proposals that were 
submitted on time. The contract will be awarded to contractor by September 12th. 

 

 


